
Mr. Robert Biron
President & Chief Executive Officer
Northumberland Hills Hospital
1000 DePalma Drive
Cobourg, Ontario
K9A 5W6

Dear Mr. Biron:

April 15, 2010

Congratulations on your organization’s leadership, staff commitment, and organization-wide quest for 
improvement! By participating in the accreditation process, you are demonstrating a commitment to providing 
quality care and service, and this should be celebrated.

Accreditation Canada has reviewed the results from your on-site survey and is pleased to inform you that the 
decision awarded to your organization is Accreditation.

Given the Qmentum process and the commitment to better integrating accreditation with your quality 
improvement program, evidence of action taken as you continue on your quality improvement journey can be 
entered into your Quality Performance Roadmap. We suggest that you focus your quality improvement initiatives 
on any unmet high priority criteria.

For any questions or concerns please contact Kerri-Lynn Herbert at 1-800-814-7769  x 330. 

We at Accreditation Canada are pleased to work with you on your quality improvement efforts and look forward to 
continuing to provide you with the necessary guidance and support.

Sincerely,

Suzanne Larocque
Chair, Accreditation Decision Committee

c.c.: Ms. Elizabeth Vosburgh, Vice President Human Resource and Quality Chief Human Resources Officer
Ms. Adrienne Bell-Smith, Quality and Safety Director


